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Rock County Public Health Advises Flood Residents in Hanover to Boil Water 
 
Due to recent flooding and concerns with potential contamination of wells, the Rock County Public Health 
Department is recommending that residents in parts of Hanover consider implementing a boil water advisory until 
well testing in the area can verify potential water quality risks. At this time there are no known impacts to wells, but 
recent flooding and sewer backup concerns warrant this precautionary recommendation until well tests can verify 
water quality in the area. Please consult the map on the Town of Plymouth website, https://www.plymouthrockwi.gov 
to determine if you are in this advisory area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional Storm Recovery Resources:  
 
Online resources and Tornado and Flood Storm Dashboard can be found on the County’s website: 
https://www.co.rock.wi.us/. 
 
County of Rock residents in need can dial 2-1-1 for resources assisting with severe weather recovery. 
 
Multi-Agency Resource Center (MARC)  
Tuesday, July 2 from 3:00pm-6:30pm  
Dr. Daniel Hale Williams Resource Center, 1717 Center Avenue, Janesville, WI 53546 
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